
Congratulations Yvette Perez! 
 

Yvette, Early Childhood Education 
Master’s student, along with Dr. Linda 
Blanton submitted an article that was 
published in the Journal of Special 
Education Leadership in the March 2011 
issue.  The article is entitled, “Exploring 
the Relationship between Special 
Education Teachers and Professional 
Learning Communities: Implications of 
Research for Administrators.”  

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S !  

Congratulations  Victor Malo-Juvera! 

 

Victor, Doctoral student in the 
Curriculum and Instruction: English 
Education program, recently finished his 
Dissertation Proposal, which was 
accepted to be presented at the Eastern 
Educational Research Association 
Conference. 
  
Victor is also presenting at the National 
Council of Teachers of English Assembly 
for Research Mid-Winter Conference at 
the University of Alabama February 24-
26. 


